Beaded Jewellery Making Course

From Tuesday 9th February 10:00 — 12:00 | Zoom

Hope for African Communities
UK, is running a project in
Basildon and the surrounding
areas, which starts at the
beginning of February. The
project seeks to fight loneliness
and social isolation in Black Asian
and Minority Ethnic (BAME)

Communities.

The project is open to all women,
although we specifically
encourage BAME women to join.
During the project , we will be
doing a bead making which we
hope will help lonely and isolated
individuals build friendships and

gain a skill at the same time.

We also hope that those who join

the project will be in a position to

start businesses at the end of the
training.

The project is fully funded which
means all materials are free for
anyone joining us.

For more information or to join please call Mufaro Mapanda on 07939344727 or
email mufaro.mapanda@hacinternational.org / info@hacinternational.org
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